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Jennifer Yeaton, Office Manager 
Planning and Urban Development  
City of Portland 
389 Congress St., 4th Floor 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
          January 6, 2014 
 
 
RE: Neighborhood Meeting Certification/ Site Plan Application 
 
Dear Jennifer: 
 
I, Thomas B. Federle, on behalf of 118 Condominiums, LLC, hereby certify that a 
Neighborhood Meeting  was held on December 18, 2013 at the East End Community Center, 
195 North Street, Portland Maine at 6pm. 
 
I also certify that on December 6, 2013, I mailed invitations to this meeting to all addresses 
on the mailing list provided by the Planning Department, including property owners within 
500 feet of the proposed development and the residents on the “interested parties” list. 
 
I am enclosing a copy of the invitation sent, the sign-in sheet, and the meeting minutes. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Thomas B. Federle 
118 Condominiums, LLC 
 
Enc.: Copy of invitation sent; sign-in sheet; meeting minutes 
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